


FPL claims the hike is needed to meet demand, but the Office of Public Counsel has made it clear that this is misleading.
According to OPC, FPL’s numbers are inflated — and rather than raise rates, the company should actually cut them by
$620.5 million in 2026.

The Public Service Commission is charged with protecting the public — not maximizing utility profits. | strongly urge you
to reject this rate hike and send a clear message that Floridians come first.

Sincerely,

Patricia McDonald
2348 Summerfield Rd
Winter Park, FL



